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President's Message 
 

Happy New Year everyone,

Many, many thanks to Iveta for giving two wonderful presentations to the Club 
this past December and January. The first was about a very challenging trek in 
Mongolia and the second was about hiking the high Tatra Mountains and 
Paradise Valley in Slovakia. Both adventures had wonderful scenery to view and 
some demanding terrain to overcome getting to those vistas.

Important news about upcoming trips:

Manning Park on Saturday January 18 is confirmed. There is still plenty of 
room on the bus for anyone else eager to get out on the trails so email Sharon at 
sharongpeng@gmail.com to add your name to the list.

Callaghan Valley on Saturday January 25 is confirmed. While there are more 
than 30 people coming on this trip there is still room on the bus for more 
participants. Call Kathy at 604 839-2776 if you are interested in coming.

Sun Peaks on Saturday to Monday, March 1-3 is also confirmed. There may 
be room for a couple more people so please contact Louise at 604 937-5051 if 
you want to come along on this trip.

The Following trips are not yet confirmed so please consider adding your 
name to these lists and come out for a fun day of activity.

Manning Park on Sunday February 9 has 12 people signed up. Contact 
Jeannette at 605 520-1052

Lost Lake on Saturday February 22 has 19 people signed up. Contact Cathy at
604 671-4582
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Callaghan on Saturday March 8 has 19 people signed up. Contact Wendy
 at 604 868-8678

There will be an opportunity to sign up for these three day trips at the Potluck 
event.
Once again, I encourage all members to invite their family, friends and 
neighbours on our day trips. As a guest these individuals do not need to become 
members but will be asked to sign a club waiver before getting on the bus. 
Please let’s try and put more people on the buses!

Very Important Reminder:

Sunday, February 2 (5:00-8:00 pm)
Potluck Social/AGM at Jeannette and Linda’s home. 316 Second Street, 
New Westminster 
The evening will begin at 5 pm with a short meeting followed by dinner.
Please bring a dish to share, either a main dish, salad or dessert, along with your
own plate, cutlery, serving utensil and any special beverage you want to enjoy 
during the evening. (coffee, tea and wine will be provided).
Please feel free to invite anyone who came as a guest on our trips to join us for 
the evening.

Linda and I hope to see many of you on Sunday, February 2.

Jeannette (President)
jeannette_blanchard@hotmail.com

 


